NOTICE FROM BANKRUPTCY ADMINISTRATOR’S OFFICE ON RESUMPTION OF IN PERSON
CHAPTER 11 341 MEETINGS

The Bankruptcy Administrator will resume conducting 341 meetings in all chapter 11 cases in
person for cases filed on or after June 4, 2021. All participants must comply with mask

requirements for entrance into Century Station in Raleigh and the Randy Doub Bankruptcy
Courthouse in Greenwville.

This is for Chapter 11 cases. Further notice regarding chapter 7, 12 and 13 cases will be
provided separately.



